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From: Terry Eastman 
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2021 10:53 AM
To: devserv
Subject: Proposal for 4114 Balsum St

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Hi, my name is Terry Anatole (Eastman). I live on 4163 West Austin road.  
I would like to let you know that I do not have a problem with this Proposal for this property. 
Looks like it will be putting that empty property to good use as well as some much needed housing on the Hart! 

Terry Anatole (Eastman) 
4163 West Austin Road 
Prince George, BC 
V2K 2H8  
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